
Welcome & Announcements 

Prelude 

Opening Songs “And Can It Be?”    #347 

   “Worthy, You Are Worthy”   #106 

Opening Prayer 

Praise Song  “What A Beautiful Name” 

Offering   “To You O Lord” 

Doxology                                                 #815 

Morning Prayer 

Message       “Unashamed: A Trivial Pursuit?”        
                                                           Pastor Paul 

Scripture                  Romans 9:30-10:13
                           
             

Closing Song “Have Thine Own Way”   #591 

Closing Prayer 

Postlude 

Evening Worship Tonight!  Pastor Chad will be preaching from 1 Peter 
2:9-12  with a sermon titled “Called to Live Above Reproach”. 

Board Meeting is Tuesday @ 7 PM. These meetings are open to any mem-

ber who would like to attend.  

New Adult Sunday School Class begins February 12th! We will be working 
through “The Unsaved Christian” by Dean Inserra. The class will learn & 
discuss how to reach Christians who don’t actually know Christ. 

Biblical Citizenship in Modern America course continues Thursday Feb-
ruary 9 from 6-8 pm!  The first session was a huge success & full of 

great conversation! If you missed, no worries! Bring a notebook & join 
this group at any time. If you’d like to view the video from week 1, con-
tact the church office.  

Deacon Emeritus Recognition for Ken & LouElla Imhoff is today during 
10:30 service, with a carry-in meal afterwards! Congratulations, Ken & 
LouElla, and THANK YOU for all of your devoted years of service to God 

and our little church! 

Wild Game Dinner is Saturday February 25th! If you plan on bringing a 
dish/dessert, sign up on the sheet in the Welcome Center.  

New Tuesday Evening Men’s Bible Study will begin this week. Tom 
McWilliams will lead the group in prayer, study & discussion through the 
books of Galatians and Ephesians.  

Spiritual Gifts Survey Ever hear the term “Spiritual Gifts”  & wonder 
which of those God has given you? The church offers a free Spiritual 
Gifts survey for anyone attending. This is a great way to discern how 
you can best serve God! You can find the survey on our website or type 
this link into your browser:  https://gifts.churchgrowth.org/spiritual-
gifts-survey/?id=90229  

Vacation Bible School plans are already in the works! This years direc-
tors are Jenny Donley, Holly Holsinger & Cori Tarleton. Dates & theme 
will be announced NEXT WEEK!! (*insert suspenseful music*) Please start 
prayerfully considering volunteering--it will take many helpers of all 
kinds to make this year’s VBS a huge success! 

2023 Directories are in your mailboxes! Extras can be found in the 

church office.  

Prayer Requests & Sermon Notes:  
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                    Day Off:  Monday            Day Off:  Friday 

Impact Club - Monday @ 6:00 pm  

Ladies Bible Study - Tuesday @ 9:00 am  

AA Meeting -  Tuesday @ 7:00 pm  

Men’s Bible Study - Tuesday @ 7:00 pm  

Adult Bible Study - Wednesday @ 7:00 pm   

Men’s Bible Study - Thursday @ 7:00 am @ The Cornerstone 

Evening Worship - Sunday @ 6:00 pm   

9:30 AM EVERY SUNDAY 

WEEKLY HAPPENINGS 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 
Pre-K - Kindergarten - Upstairs, across from balcony 

               Teacher, Chris Ruegg & Brenda Brazis 

Grades 1 & 2 - Upstairs                       Teacher, Barbara Calihan 

Grades 3, 4 & 5 - Upstairs              Teacher, Renee Kunkel 

Grades 6, 7 & 8 - Basement, library              Teacher, Laura Krajcik 

Grades 9-12 - Basement              Teacher, Andrew Topp 

Young Adults - Balcony                Teacher, Chad Palmer 

Adults - Fellowship Hall            Teacher, Various 


